
Re: [EXT] Employment Contract Closure on account of violation of resign
policy

From ALI, Asif <asifa@who.int>
To Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org>
Cc DURRANI, Saima <durranisa@who.int>, SAHITIA, Sundeep <sathias@who.int>, Naila Nizam

<naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>, Raazia Rehman <raazia.rehman@chipconsulting.org>
Date 2022-05-31 11:55

approved

Dr Asif Ali Zardari
PPEO / WHO / SINDH 
asifa@who.int / +92 333 7080705 

From: Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 11:22 AM

To: ALI, Asif <asifa@who.int>

Cc: DURRANI, Saima <durranisa@who.int>; SAHITIA, Sundeep <sathias@who.int>; Naila Nizam
<naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>; Raazia Rehman <raazia.rehman@chipconsulting.org>

Subject: [EXT] Employment Contract Closure on account of violation of resign policy
 
Dear Dr Asif,
UCPO Basit Ali has resigned with one month notice period due to Govt. Job marked as 26th June his last working day.
On 31st May received an email from the above mentioned staff that he is immediately resigning from his position as he
is joining Govt. Job
from 1st June, 2022. Therefore, it is recommended for employment contract closure on account of
violation of resign policy.
Your kind approval/feedback is requested in this regard. 
---

Regards,

Naveed Haider

Project Officer-PTPP

CHIP Training & Consulting - Sindh

Cell: 03408444500

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:Re: One Month Prior Notice
Date: 2022-05-31 08:18
From: Basit Ali <basitali.12ch35@gmail.com>
To: Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org>
Cc: rgul@who.int, batrar@who.int

Dear sir,
It is informed to you that  I'm  continuously informing to you time to time regarding my Govt job process from offer
letter to posting letter, and suddenly they called me and issued me a joining letter due to this  i can't continue with to



work
with this Organization as per policy of this organization. 
i have worked very sincerely with this Organization so kindly clear my all dues which i deserve. 
I will be highly thankful to you for this act of kindness. 
Regards
Basit Ali 

On Fri, May 27, 2022, 9:50 AM Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org> wrote:
Noted
---

Regards,

Naveed Haider

Project Officer-PTPP

CHIP Training & Consulting - Sindh

Cell: 03408444500


On 2022-05-26 19:09, Basit Ali wrote:

Dear sir,
This is to notify you that I'm resigning from my position as Union Council Polio Officer with CTC. My last of
employment will be June 26th, 2022.
My experience with the Organization has been very rewarding and I appreciate the time spent working here. I
wish you and Organization continued success. 
 
Sincerely, 
Basit Ali
UCPO - khorwah

mailto:naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org

